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INFORMATION FOR STEWARDS, STAFF & CREW, LATITUDE FESTIVAL, 2009

TRAVELLING TO THE FESTIVAL

Please think about the best way to get to the festival to minimise your CO2 impact. One person driving in a car
alone can emit ten times the amount of CO2 than if you travel in a full coach. Of course coming by public
transport isn’t going to work for everyone so if you drive please try and fill up the seats - it really will make a
difference.

SHUTTLE BUS FOR STAFF

Reduce the impact of getting to the festival, jump on the train.
We have a shuttle bus to meet you at Halesworth train station on
Wednesday afternoon 2pm to 8pm. It will drive right into the
festival site (up close to the campground). Just jump off the train,
and look for the shuttle bus signs. Cost is £2 per ride, pay as you
get on. There won’t be a shuttle for staff at the end of the
festival, they’ll need to get on the general audience shuttles, so
please tell staff check out the times for those before they commit
to travelling by public transport.

STAFF SHUTTLE BUS:
Wednesday 15" July - 2pm to 8pm.
Halesworth Train Station to Latitude Festival Site

Book train tickets now through www.nationalexpresseastanglia.com
London to Halesworth: The trip takes 2hours 20mins. Advance tickets
are about £12. Don’t leave it too late to book!

LIFTSHARE

! If you have to come by car because the bus or train just won’t work

To liftshare to for you, please try and fill up all the seats in your car. If you can’t
Latitude Festival, find people to share with, sign up to Liftshare. Mention that you’re a
click here steward so you travel with other volunteers too. Please read our

‘safety first’ instructions here.
re.com
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